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COVID 19 Safety Protocols 
 
 

The Alaska Department of Fish & Game (ADF&G) cares about the 
health and safety of our customers and employees. To prevent 
the spread of COVID-19, we are urging the public to respect social 
distancing protocols when in contact with our employees. 
 
To minimize your risk and risk to our employees we urge you to 
use our online services.  Nearly all public services offered by 
ADF&G can be found online; please read the information in the 
advisory announcement posted on our website and access 
available public services at www.adfg.alaska.gov  
 
If you require in-person assistance, please know that no more 
than two visitors at a time will be permitted into the customer 
service area.  All visitors will be expected to practice current state 
mandated social distancing requirements while conducting in-
person transactions, which require you to always maintain a 
distance of at least 6 ft. from the staff member assisting you.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and helping to keep you and 
our ADF&G employees safe and healthy. 

 

http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/

